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News from International Affairs Council

TTU has finally hired a full-time dedicated international recruiter — Ms. Mary Ann Greenberg.
One of her first tasks will be to develop an international recruiting strategy. In that regard, it will
be essential for her to find out from the various colleges their specific needs/interests as to the
program areas where they wish to increase international student enrollment; if there are
particular geographic regions from which they would like to recruit more students, etc. Please
send Ambassador Tibor Nagy, Vice Provost for International Affairs, the name of the right
person Mary Ann can contact in your College to make an appointment to discuss these issues.
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